Attachment N

Ron Buckholt

From: Erin Ewald <erine@taylorshellfish.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 8:24 AM

To: Ron Buckholt

Subject: Mazanti Aquaculture lease

Good morning Ron,

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to public comment on the proposed Mazanti shellfish farm. Due to the volume
of questions regarding the farm, | have sent over Taylor’s responses to our general counsel for their review, as well as
getting a second set of eyes on it to ensure we’ve responded to everything sufficiently. | am hoping this will be
completed and available to you this week. | just didn’t want you to think I'd forgotten. If there are any other questions
that came in with new concerns not previously addressed, please feel free to forward and | will include them.

Respectfully,
Erin

Erin Ewald
Director of Regulatory Affairs
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